
 

 

The Friends of Tanners Brook are pleased to invite you to join us on 

Tuesday 5th December 2023 for our Christmas Bingo Night 

5:30pm - 7:30pm in the KS2 Hall 

 

Tickets available from the school office from Monday 20th November. These will be sold on a first 

come first served basis. Adults and children will require their own individual ticket. 

As this is a seated event tickets are limited. 

£2.50 Per ticket which includes various games of bingo with prizes to be won. 

We will have a debut performance from our amazing Tanners Brook Choir.  

Refreshments available to purchase, including mulled wine and mince pies.  

Cash only (please bring change if possible) 

Christmas crafts (free) and biscuit decorating (at a small cost). 

Stalls and lots of festive fun. 

Dress code: Christmas jumpers / festive party wear. 

Raffle tickets for our Christmas raffle will be available to purchase in the playground on the 

following dates as well as on the night: 16th, 17th, 22nd, 24th, 29th November and 1st December. 

 

   


